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28th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

 

Please find below the Nativity dates and times for Reception. 

 

Reception Nativity: Wednesday 6th December 2.15pm – 3.15pm 

Reception Nativity: Friday 8th December 2.15pm – 3.15pm 

 

Tickets will available through Parent Pay, which are £1 per transaction with all proceeds going to 

Macmillan Cancer Support. Tickets are restricted to two tickets per family. Any purchase over the 

2 tickets will be cancelled by the school. Tickets need to be purchased by Friday 1st December 

2017. If there are further tickets available after that time you will be informed by text on Monday 

4th December to enable you to be able to purchase further tickets. 

 

Tickets will be distributed by the class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Nicholls 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


